
 

 

 

 

FIREBIRD SPARE PART NOTIFICATION    

 

TBB & AAM REPLACEMENT THERMOSTATS FOR 1984 TO 

2003 SUPER Q BOILERS ARE NO LONGER AVAILABLE 

 

 

Unfortunately, Firebird can no longer provide replacement TBB and AAM limit 

thermostats for the Super Q Boilers (1984 to 2003 manufacturer dates). 

 

The manufacturer of the thermostat closed this factory in 2008.  Firebird 

bought a huge stock of the thermostats for the spare parts in 2008, but these 

are now all gone.  We have been unable to find a suitable alternative 

thermostat or solution. 

 

Most of these Super Q boilers with these thermostats are around 20 years old. 

The Firebird Enviromax High Efficiency Condensing boilers are an excellent 

upgrade, improving efficiency by up to 25% and saving money. 

 

We are sorry for the inconvenience this causes, but the matter is outside our 

control. 
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